
2021 SEFHA MEETING MINUTES 

No meeting until May 2021 due to Covid 19 Global Pandemic 

SEFHA Meeting 
May 11, 2021 
El Cazador Mexican Restaurant Chatham, VA

12 Attendees

David Tuggle, President opened the meeting with a word of prayer. He began the 
meeting at 6:35 PM with the discussion about the upcoming events.

May 2021 - We are having our annual St Jude Children's Hospital Fundraiser. Log all of 
the hours spent with your horse, whether it be riding, grooming or ground-work and 
submit the hours at the end of the month along with donations. The person with the 
most amount of hours logged will win a prize and the person that collects the most 
amount of money will win a prize.

May 29 - SEFHA Members Staunton River Ride. We will meet at Staunton River and 
begin riding at 10:00 AM. Pack lunch. For more information on the park: https://
www.trailmeister.com/trails/staunton-river-state-park/

June 12-13 - Colt Starting Challenge. Reminder for everyone that would like

to participate in the Silent Auction to please have your donations in by June 5, 2021 to 
Cheryl Tuggle. Thank you for the donations. This is a great way to help the association 
pay for the event and for future events.

August 6-8, 2021 - Iron Mountain Horse Camping Trip in Ivanhoe, VA 

7:30 PM Meeting adjourned


SEFHA Meeting 
June 8, 2021 
El Cazador Mexican Restaurant Chatham, VA

16 Attendees

Larry Collie opened the meeting with a word of prayer.

The meeting at 6:35 PM with the discussion about the upcoming events.

August 6-8, 2021 - Iron Mountain Horse Camping Trip in Ivanhoe, VA

October 2, 2021 - Cowboy Competition, 10:00AM at Tuggle Farm, Danville, VA

March will be when membership fees are due, the beginning of SEFHA fiscal year.

The URW Debit Card quit working 5 weeks ago so David Tuggle, President has been 
paying all dues/fees out of personal accounts/credit cards. Members agreed to 
reimburse him for all dues/fees that he has paid and will be paying from his personal 
accounts until SEFHA Debit Card has been fixed.

Discussed jobs and details for upcoming Colt Starting Challenge, June 12-13, 2021.




7:30 PM Meeting adjourned


SEFHA Meeting

El Cazador Mexican Restaurant, Chatham, VA 

August 10, 2021, 6:30PM

9 Attendees

Ben Kendig asked blessing for the meal and the meeting. David Tuggle opened the 
meeting at 6:30PM.

The SEFHA-Iron Mountain horse camp trip was a great success. All of the riders had 
such a great time and made some great progress with their horses.

October 2, 2021- The cowboy competition will be held at Tuggle Farm, 10:00AM.

November 13, 2021- The helping hands clinic will be held at Tuggle Farm, 10:00AM.

We discussed next year's possibilities for the Colt Starting Challenge. David Tuggle 
went over treasures report.

7:00 Meeting adjourned.


